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Hello, 
 

I would like to officially introduce myself, as some of you may have already seen me around 

school. My name's Kimberley Yeung and I have been helping with mentoring, interventions and 

delivering after school clubs.  
 

Before Christmas, I was at the school doing after school clubs, where I got to know different 

groups of children. Since January, I have become full time, helping to get the children more 

active during break and lunch times. I am really enjoying my time at the school, getting to know 

everyone and seeing them all develop. 
 

That's a bit about me! Feel free to speak to me if you see me around!  
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Miss Yeung 

Year 5 and 6 residential at  

PGL Boreatton Park  

18th - 20th September 2017 

 

To secure your child’s place you need to pay a £10 

deposit no later than FRIDAY 21st JULY to the 

school office. The full payment can be paid 

throughout the school year with our payment plan. 

 

Any question please come and find me 

 

Mr Burton - School Sports Co-ordinator 

If you still owe money from the last residential then  
please can you pay at the office as soon as possible.  

Any questions then please come and find me. 

Mr Burton - School Sports Co-ordinator 
! ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Djurdjura Azem and Anas Ibrahim 

Marwa Awad and A'zhari Scrivens 

Mahad Ibrahim and Kaif Sarfraz 

Samir El hag and Sumaya Khan 

Shanti Khan and Sahand Hemn 

Taija Dryden and Emad Haroun 

Akram El hag and Tida Sanneh 

Musa Raza and Tiarno Dryden 

We have had an increase in Lost Property recently 

and would like to remind parents that it is 

important you label all items of clothing that your 

children bring to school. 

Without a name it is impossible to return lost items 

to their owners. 

Date to Remember  

- Friday 24th March, 2:15pm - 

 

Mother's day celebration, afternoon tea  

and KS1/RECEPTION assembly. 
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Year Two had a fantastic time at the National Sea life Centre on 

Wednesday.  

 

We encountered lots of different types of fish and learnt about 

their different habitats and diets. We saw some amazing Jelly 

fish, and also visited the Rock pool where we stroked a starfish 

and were surprised by how it felt.  

 

There were so many interesting types of sea life to look at we 

couldn't decide on our favourite. Nemo and Dory were a huge 

hit but we will remember what the staff said about not having 

these types of fish in our homes.  

 

We had a fantastic day and the children (and staff) had lots of 

fun. We now can't wait to make our models, pictures and do 

lots more research on our Beach Combers topic! 

 

Miss Shryane & Miss Smith 

Year 2 Teachers 

...

On Wednesday 8th March, Year 4 

had an exciting start to their new 

topic when Thorgil the Viking from 

the Fresh Water Theatre Company 

visited.  

 

He began by telling the children a 

famous Viking myth about the 

Viking Gods Thor, Loki and the 

Goddess of beauty Freya.  Then the 

children took on the role of brave 

Viking warriors travelling on a 

long boat from Denmark to 

England. Before setting off, they 

looked at a range of Viking 

artefacts and decided what to pack 

in to their ‘room’ for their long 

journey.  

 

Everyone really enjoyed it and 

thought it was a fantastic glimpse 

into Viking life! 

 

Miss Hughes and Miss Fox 

Year 4 Class Teachers 

Year 4 Viking Workshop 


